
November 28, 2017 

Honorable Scott S. Harris 
Clerk, United States Supreme Court 
One First Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC 20543 

Re: The Ritz-Carlton Development Co., Inc., et al. v. Krishna 
Narayan, et al., No. 17-694 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

WILMERHALE 

Seth P. Waxman 

+ 1 202 663 6800 (t) 
+1 202 663 6363 (f) 

seth.waxman@wilmerhale.com 

The petition in the above-captioned case was filed on November 7, 2017, and docketed on 
November 9, 2017. The response to the petition is currently due on December 11, 2017. 

On behalf ofrespondents, I request a 30-day extension of time, to and including January 10, 
2018, to respond to the petition. The extension is requested because of deadlines in other cases, 
including cases in this Court, that cannot be extended. 

Respectfully yours, 

cc: counsel of record 

Wilmer Cutler Pickering Hale and Dorr LLP, 1875 Pennsylvania Avenue NW, Washington, DC 20006 
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